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MINUTES
Thursday, March 15th, 2012
PRESENT:  Bob O’Brien, Proctor Wentworth, Chip Hastings,  Brian Vass 
CALL TO ORDER: Chairman O’Brien called the meeting to order at 7:02 PM followed by the pledge of allegiance to the flag. He announced that this would be the final Budget Committee meeting of the fiscal year. Budget Committee meetings will resume beginning in September, 2012.
OPENING COMMENTS: Chairman O’Brien welcomed Selectman Priscilla Lindquist and Tri Town Times reporter Penny Williams. He extended congratulations to Budget Committee member Proctor Wentworth for having been elected to another three year term.
VISITOR COMMENTS: None
ELECTION RESULTS: A brief discussion was held regarding the new police station article being voted down. Various Budget Committee members shared opinions as to why it was.
LIAISON ASSIGNMENTS: With one exception new liaison committee assignments will be postponed until the next Budget Committee meeting scheduled for September. Chairman O’Brien will be one of the liaisons to the School Board, as will Budget Committee member Matt Murphy.
ELECTION OF OFFICERS: Bob O’Brien will again serve as Budget Committee Chairman, Chip Hastings will again serve as Vice Chair, and Matt Murphy was voted in to serve as the new Recording Secretary.
JANUARY MINUTES/FEBRUARY REVIEW: January meeting minutes had already been accepted. Chairman O’Brien had previously issued summaries of the Deliberative Sessions, as no official minutes were required.
MEETING SCHEDULE/CLOSING COMMENTS: Chairman O’Brien will keep us informed regarding LGC (Local Government Center) seminars.
ADJOURNMENT: On a motion from Chairman O’Brien seconded by Chip Hastings and Proc Wentworth the meeting was adjourned at 7:15 PM.
For the Committee

Brian Vass

Secretary
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